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Dear Aggie Family,
After a long winter that had a big impact 
on our ability to have school, we are 
excited for more daylight and the first signs 
of spring! 

We are still working through the “snow 
day” waiver process with the state, as well looking fto 
potential legislation, to determine how our calendar will be 
impacted at the end of the school year. It would be a safe 
bet to plan on being in school until June 16, just in case. 

It has been an exciting year to be an Aggie! The new 
school and all of the grand opening events has brought 
many alumni, retired staff and community members into 
the school and helped to reconnect all of us. There have 
been many wonderful stories and fond memories shared, 
as well as great feedback about the new spaces. 

We are very thankful for our partnership with the 
Dansville Historical Society and in particular, Kelen 
Gailey, who worked hard over the last several months 
to get our class composites beautifully restored. They 
are now prominently displayed in our new building. 

Our students have been making great progress over the 
course of the year, which has been evident in their Spring 
Math data, as well as in the tracking done by the teachers. 

We are working on pushing our students to 
reach their full potential through goal setting, 

increased rigor and high expectations. 

We have so many amazing examples of Aggies who have 
gone on from here to make a huge impact on our world; 
we are inviting some of those folks back on our upcoming 
Community Day to help inspire our elementary Aggies! 

We want every student to learn what it means to be 
an Aggie Achiever, so watch for more as we stretch 

our Aggies to set high goals and dream big dreams!

Mental health has also continued to be a focus for our 
school as we recognize the diverse needs of our students. 
Our staff has engaged in training during professional 
development time about student trauma and how to create 
trauma-sensitive classrooms and schools. We are learning 
to recognize trauma and strategies for how to best interact 
with students who have experienced trauma so we can 
do everything we can to help them be successful. 

As we look at all that has happened over the 
course of this school year, the overwhelming 

sentiment from all of the staff and students 
here is deep and sincere gratitude. 

We are so thankful for the beautiful new high school and 
gym, the performance center/elementary gym, the new 
secured vestibules and security cameras, the renovated 
middle school science rooms, the new technology… but 
most of all we are thankful for the generous people in this 
community who have made the future of Dansville Schools 
bright because of your investment in our school. Thank you.

We will continue to work hard every day 
to make our school the best it can possibly 

be in every way. We love this Aggie Family 
and believe there is great power in what this 

school and community can do together. 

Thank you to those of you who have reached out 
with questions, as we appreciate the chance to 
address rumors and wonderings and thank you 
for allowing me the chance to serve here.

Sincerely,

Amy Hodgson
Superintendent
517-623-6120, ext. 3416 | hodgson@dansville.org

GUN/KNIFE EXPULSION POLICY CORRECTION

Before expulsion of students for possession of a gun 
(including look-alike toy guns or facsimiles of guns) 
or knife (with a blade of three inches or longer) 
legislation requires the district to consider seven 
mandated factors prior to establishing consequences.

This protocol has been in place at Dansville 
Schools since the legislation was enacted.

New High School Commons with Restored Composites
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Substitutes Needed 
Looking for a way to earn extra income but want to be on the 
same schedule as your kids? Consider working as a substitute 
during the school day. We would love to add to our teacher, 
paraprofessional and food service substitute pools! 

If you are interested in ANY of these positions, please contact EDUStaff, the company that 
hires and trains our substitutes, at www.edustaff.org to start your application today!

If you have any questions, would like more information or need help during the application process, 
please call 1-877-974-6338 and one of the EDUStaff representatives would be happy to help 
you! Be sure to mention that you were referred by Dansville Schools. 

We so appreciate your consideration of supporting 
our school in this way! Dansville Schools values the 
importance of hard work and diligence and understands 
how challenging working as a substitute teacher can be. 

We are pleased to offer $90 per full day to 
our substitute teachers. In addition, if a substitute 

teacher works 10 or more full days we issue a 
$25 gas card as an additional incentive. 

Local Farmer Directs 
America’s Farmers 
Grow Communities 
Donation To 
Dansville Schools
Ingham County farmer Aaron Graf directed 
$2,500 to Dansville Schools through America’s 
Farmers Grow Communities, sponsored by the 
Monsanto Fund, a philanthropic arm of Bayer. 
Dansville Schools will use the funds to help fund 
the Aggie STEAM Adventures program.

Celebrating its 10th year, America’s Farmers 
Grow Communities partners with farmers to 
support nonprofit organizations strengthening 
rural communities. The program offers farmers the 
chance to direct a donation to a nonprofit of their 
choice. It has awarded more than $33 million to 
more than 8,000 nonprofits across rural America. 

“A better life is Bayer’s goal. Farmers are invested in 
their communities, they root for their neighbors, and they 
know when and where there is a need,” said Al Mitchell, 
Vice President Corporate Engagement, Bayer. “Farmers 
are one of America’s best resources, which is why Grow 
Communities partners with them to direct donations to 
the organizations they are passionate about and that 
make a positive impact and a better life in communities.”

To learn more about the America’s Farmers 
Grow Communities program, visit www.
AmericasFarmers.com or follow on Facebook 
at facebook.com/AmericasFarmers.

Dansville Athletics 
Hosts Successful 
Dinner and Auction
Thank you to everyone who came to our first-
ever Dansville Athletic Dinner and Auction. 

Because of your generosity we raised more 
than $4,000 for our athletic programs!  

We want to send our sincere thanks on behalf of every 
student-athlete, coach and Aggie staff member to 
everyone who came out and showed their support! 

Special thanks to Abbey Bacon, Julie Stoner-
Gay, Ciera Smith and Bobbie Jo Whipple for 

donating their time and culinary talents by preparing 
our meal and to every athlete and coach who 

donated their time and items for our auction!

We hope everyone who attended had a great time 
and we hope to make this an annual tradition!
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Athletic Boosters
Dansville Athletic Boosters’ purpose is to raise funds to support, promote and stimulate interest in Dansville 
Schools’ middle and high school sports. Their goal is to provide funds to support sports programs for which no 
other provisions have been made. They also provide an annual athletic scholarship to two Dansville graduating 
seniors. The boosters raise these funds through the concession stands at Dansville High School home games, the 
annual Memorial Day Big Foot Challenge Race and advertising signs around athletic fields and other events. 
 
The Dansville Athletic Boosters are currently looking for those who are interested 
in making a difference in Dansville School’s athletic programs. There are plenty of 
areas for you to be of help — from volunteering in the concession stands to assistance with the Big 
Foot Race to helping with 50/50 raffles or half court shots  — they have a spot for you!  

Aggie Athletics
FALL SPORT ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Cross Country
�� Jalen Nelson 

–– Seventh on the Dansville record board 
–– Second team all-league
–– 81st  at MHSAA Cross Country State Championship

�� Adrienne Rector 
–– First on the Dansville record board 
–– Second team all-league
–– 43rd at MHSAA Cross Country State Championship

Football 
�� Finished season 7-4 overall and 6-1 in CMAC

–– Team was second in the league and 
won their predistrict match

�� Kurt Gay
–– Second team running back 
–– Honorable Mention linebacker

�� Preston Graf
–– First team offensive line and defensive line

�� Riley Hawkins
–– First team defensive back
–– Honorable Mention running back 

�� Nathan Mack 
–– First team wide receiver and linebacker

�� Devin Patrick
–– Second team defensive back
–– Honorable Mention quarterback

�� Logan Ruckel
–– Honorable Mention offensive line and defensive line

�� Hayden Voss 
–– First team running back
–– Second team defensive back

Boys Soccer
�� Finished season 18-7-1 overall and 5-0 in CMAC
�� All-District First Team

–– Manuel Fajardo
–– Charles Foster
–– Matthew Frantz
–– Cody Luce
–– Jayden Mayhew
–– Ethan Ryder

�� All-District Honorable Mention
–– Miguel Fajardo
–– Dakota Gochis
–– Colin Graf
–– Michael Malthaner
–– Julian Simpson

�� All Region First Team
–– Matthew Frantz
–– Cody Luce
–– Ethan Ryder

�� All-State Honorable Mention
–– Matthew Frantz
–– Ethan Ryder

�� All-State First Team
–– Cody Luce

Volleyball
�� Finished season 5-32-8 overall and 0-2 in CMAC
�� All-League Honorable Mention

–– Alexis Krumbach
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HIGH SCHOOL GYM 
GETS NICKNAME
The district sought school 
and community-wide 
input to come up with a 
nickname for the new 
high school gym. 

There were several 
entries and all 
were given hours 
of scrutiny and consideration by 
the naming committee. The committee was comprised of 
outstanding men’s and women’s basketball alumni Adam 
Jones and Linsday Bowen, as well as the current basketball 
coaches Cole Feldpausch (men’s coach) and Shawn 
Walter (women’s coach). Sandy Hunt was also a member 
of the committee to represent volleyball. Sandy helped 
establish the volleyball program in Dansville and coached 
the varsity volleyball team several years ago and also 
currently serves as a middle school volleyball coach. 

The committee met many times and rolled out the names at 
the Winter Homecoming basketball game on January 11, 
2019. The current middle school gym (former high school 
gym) was formerly nicknamed “The Barn.” The committee 
received several suggestions that pointed back to that 
history. In the end, the new high school gym was dubbed 
The Big Barn at the DAC (Dansville Athletic Center). They 
also named the middle school gym The Little Barn. 

The Dansville Schools Board of Education will be 
adopting a formal protocol before naming any part of 

the facility after a person. This is an involved process 
and must be done with intentionality to ensure the 

protocol applies to each different situation that arises. 

DISTRICT TECHNOLOGY IN FULL SWING

Dansville students are increasingly using 
new technology throughout the district. 

We are excited that the new elementary computer lab is 
now open and students in grades K-8 have been using 
the new Chromebooks that were purchased as part of the 
bond. High school students continue to use iPads and the 
staff is using both SmartBoards and Promethean boards 
to help make learning easier and more interactive. 

We are working on training our staff to create content for 
the new display panels that were installed mid-January. 
We will use them to display information and eventually the 

Aggie Family Update ones in the new high school commons will display class 
composite pictures starting from the year 2000 after which 
time physical prints were no longer produced. We have 
to go back and assemble the composites from individual 
pictures in some cases, so this is a longer-term project. 

THE AGGIE FAMILY CAME BACK TO SCHOOL

Dansville Schools was so happy to be able to open 
up all three schools to the community on the evening 
of September 4, 2018 to celebrate our new facilities 

as The Aggie Family Came Back to School. 

We had hundreds of visitors throughout the district 
and distributed maps with relevant info for each 
school. Thank you to the community for coming 
to check everything out and for many of our staff 
members who stayed to help that evening!

PERFORMANCE AREA/ELEMENTARY 
GYM GRAND OPENING 

On December 17, 2018, Dansville Schools held 
the Winter Band Concert as a Grand Opening for 

the new Performance Area/Elementary Gym. 

Hundreds of parents 
and community 
members came to see 
the facility and support 
the performers. The 
middle and high school 
bands all played 
separate pieces and 
then came together 
for the grand finale 

to end the concert. It was wonderful to see the performers 
enjoying a new space that has proper acoustics as well as 
to hear the positive feedback from those in attendance. 

We look forward to the upcoming spring drama 
performances that will debut in this new area as well! 

Please join us on in May for Dansville Drama’s 
presentation of Princess Alexandra isn’t Very Happy.

HIGH SCHOOL GYM GRAND OPENING 
Dansville High School’s gym opened for the first time for 
a home boys’ basketball game on December 21, 2018. 
Hundreds of fans and community members attended the 
game to check out the new space and support the team. 

Thank you to the Athletic Boosters who provided 
free popcorn to all who attended the event!
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WINTER HOMECOMING AND 
COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

Dansville Schools held a Winter Homecoming and 
Community Open House event on January 11, 2019 as a 
celebration of the completion of more of the renovations 
associated with this massive facilities project. Community 
members poured in to see all three buildings and then many 
stayed to see the Winter Homecoming basketball game. 

We are thankful for the great community 
turnout and received many positive comments 

about each aspect of the project. 

It was very exciting to give everyone a preview of the 
Aggie STEAM Adventures simulator in the elementary 
as well as the new elementary flex Chromebook lab. 

Community members also 
enjoyed seeing the work of 
the high school AP Computer 
Science and Architecture 
students that was on 
display in the computer 
lab, including a chance 
to tour student-built homes in virtual reality!

DISTRICT AUCTION RAISES 
FUNDS FOR COMPOSITES
To do our best to be good stewards of the district’s 
resources we partnered with Maynards Industries, 
who donated their online auction platform, and held 
a district auction on August 25, 2019. Many thanks 
to the hard work of Aggie staff members who helped 
move and sort through a wide assortment of items. 

Very special thanks to Judy Soule and  
Mary Fran Reed who volunteered (again!) for the 

three day auction distribution period and to Becky 
Kuznicki for supporting the online auction process. 

The district raised approximately $4,000 between the 
online auction and the selling of remaining items over 
the distribution period. After the class composites are all 
restored, we will use additional funds to support school 
activities. It is important to note that the district did not 
contract with any outside services or vendors to plan 
all of the logistics of the move or for the move itself. 

This is a great example of employees working 
far above and beyond and the community 

coming together to make this all happen. 
Thank you so much to everyone who made 

what seemed impossible, possible. 

GREG MACK MEMORIAL GAME
On February 7, 2019, Dansville Schools hosted a memorial 
basketball game to honor former coach, parent and 
community member Greg Mack. Greg’s life was tragically 
cut short on February 15, 2017 when he suffered a heart 
attack while supervising students in the district’s weight room. 

Greg was extremely active in the community and 
coached baseball, softball, football and wrestling 

for many years, touching the hearts of many Aggies. 

The district created a video that was played that night 
featuring a powerful message that was written and recorded 
by Greg’s wife, Julie. The Aggie Family made generous 
donations and the gate from the sale of tickets for that night 

was all donated to 
the Mack family. 
We were all 
urged to consider 
the legacy we 

are leaving in light of the 
amazing legacy Greg left behind. 

MARY CHATTAWAY NAMED ULTIMATE AGGIE FAN 
On February 18, 2019, 
the Aggie Family took 
time at the halftime of 
the basketball game 
to recognize an 
Aggie that embodies 
what it truly means 
to be an Aggie Fan. 

Mary Chattaway has faithfully attended hundreds 
of her brothers games and events over the past 

14 years and has not been a passive bystander. 
She has brought passion, enthusiasm, pink 

outfits, pink nail polish, positivity and a sincere 
love of all things Aggie to game after game.

Mary is a basketball player herself and often encourages 
the boys to “Play Hard,” but anyone who has ever sat 
near her knows that she is yelling for our boys throughout 
the entire game. In Mary’s eyes, every possession should 
go to the Aggies, which she makes clear through her arm 
motions. She also recognizes when things aren’t going our 
way, usually indicated by a sad face and thumbs down. 
No matter what the score, Mary cheers her heart out 
for the players, makes signs, waves signs, writes notes 
of encouragement and even passes out treats to various 
players each and every season. She waits to talk to players 
after every game and no matter what the outcome, she 
greets them with a smile and doesn’t leave until she gets a 

Continued on Page 12
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high five. Mary’s dedication and commitment to our Aggie 
teams has made an impact and the Aggie Family thanked 
her by presenting her with The Ultimate Aggie Fan Award. 

A special video featuring Mary was shared at halftime of the 
game. She also received a special certificate of recognition, 
a bag of treats to thank her for all the treats she has given 
to the players through the years and a special hot pink 
scrapbook filled with pictures of each player on this year’s 
team along with a personal note of thanks from each player. 

SPRING MATH FOUNDER VISITS 
DANSVILLE SCHOOLS; DISTRICT SEEING 
MATH IMPROVEMENT K-12

Amanda 
VanDerHeyden, 
the author of 
Spring Math, 
visited Dansville 
Schools  as part of 
our professional 

development day on November 28, 2018. Amanda 
met with our math coaches and administrators, as 
well as had special sessions with our elementary 
teachers and our secondary teachers. 

Dansville benefited from her analysis of our data, as 
well as the ability to seek clarification and advice 
about our implementation of this program throughout 
the district. This special visit was made possible by the 
support of Ingham Intermediate School District. 

We are able to monitor not only class, but individual 
progress of students via the Spring Math program. 

We saw huge gains in all of the math subskills students 
have been working on in every grade after examining 

the results of the winter benchmark screening. 

We are very excited to see the impact of this program 
in all areas of math for all Dansville students, as we 
are one of the few schools in the country to pilot 
the new high school version of the program.

FACILITIES UPDATES
The district’s indoor spaces are in the punch list phase 
and as spring arrives, the project focus will turn towards 
the remaining outdoor projects. The outdoor concessions 
and press boxes are nearing completion, while the 
baseball and softball fields will be finished this spring. 
Significant efforts have been made by the district to 
try to get these home fields ready for this spring, but 
unfortunately we will play baseball and softball off site 

AGGIE FAMILY UPDATE, Cont. for one last season. We greatly appreciate the generosity 
of our neighboring districts and White Oak Township for 
allowing us to use their fields during this interim period. 

We are very pleased that both the maintenance and 
FFA barns are nearly complete as well. Our FFA students 
were out tapping trees to rev up maple syrup production 
and baby bunnies may soon occupy the barn. 

We look forward to opening this area up for the 
community to check out in the coming weeks, so be 
on the lookout for an Open House announcement!

In addition, we look forward to completion of the final 
grade work across the district, general landscaping, the 
hard surface of the playground, the paving of the bus 
loop, outdoor signage and overall pavement repair as we 
head into spring! It will be so nice to get all of these final 
touches in place and to see everything wrapped up!

SECURITY UPDATES IN PLACE 
THROUGHOUT THE DISTRICT
An important improvement that was made as part of 
the bond was the creation of secured entrances at 
each building. The security features are now working 
and there are new procedures for everyone who 
is entering a building during the school day. 

All visitors will enter through the outer doors and 
will find a call system. The visitor will “buzz” the 
office via the intercom in the secured vestibule. 

Office staff will see 
the visitor on a video 
monitor, ask for 
additional information 
if they are not known 
and if they are cleared, 
will be buzzed in to 
the office. The visitor 
must wait a moment 
for a click sound to 
then enter the office. 
In the office, the 
visitor will fill out a 
visitor badge and 
then will be granted 
entry to the school. 

In addition to this, the district’s extensive security camera 
system is in place and staff have been trained to access 
the cameras. The system provides much more coverage 
and greater clarity than has ever been available in the 
past. This system has already proven to be very useful 
to help the district investigate various concerns.
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Elementary Celebrations
FIFTH GRADE CAMP CELEBRATES 40TH YEAR
Fifth Grade Camp provided another incredible learning experience and memory 
making opportunity as it has for the past 40 years. The students traveled to Mystic 
Lake Camp, located 15 miles west of Clare. Each day the students participated in 
a variety of classes that provided new learning experiences with a special focus 
on social studies, science, the arts and physical education. Examples of classes 
include shelter building, survival, orienteering, photography, native American 
history, bog walk, drama and many more. A big thank you goes out to the many parents and 
community volunteers that participate in this week long experience as it could not be done well without your support!

FOURTH GRADERS ENJOY LEARNING ABOUT MICHIGAN
Fourth graders in Dansville take several field trips throughout the school year to deepen their understanding of what 
they have been learning in Social Studies. Students spend three days at the Michigan Historical Museum to learn 
from the exhibits and docents. The docent led tours for mining, lumbering and immigration have many hands-on 

opportunities for students to experience what life was like for the people in our state 
many years ago. Students go to the Capitol to learn about the history of our Capitol and 
what goes on in the senate and house. Students also visit the Hall of Justice, also known 
as the Michigan Supreme Court Building. The Hall of Justice has a Learning Center 
where students receive a tour and experience a gallery that is filled with activities and 
exhibits that offer many hands on learning opportunities including a mock courtroom, 
computer games, quizzes and challenges, as well as traditional text panels. 

PARENT LITERACY ENGAGEMENT NIGHTS PROVIDE FUN AND TRAINING
Dansville Schools has partnered with local preschools, daycare providers and the Ingham Intermediate School District to 
help give families a leg up on literacy instruction to support future success. Five Parent Literacy Engagement Nights were 

scheduled to provide parents of preschool aged students through first grade additional tools 
and techniques to use at home to support literacy growth. Parents and kids interact side-by-
side with various tasks that can then be taken home and enjoyed again and again. It is easy to 
see that the children enjoy the quality time with their parents and the parents have commented 
on how simple, yet purposeful the activities are. This is the second year for this training series 
to be provided at the elementary. Community partnerships have been deepened this year with 
the Dansville Branch of the Capital Area District Library and CP Federal Credit Union actively 
participating in these evenings to provide additional opportunities for students and families. 

ELEMENTARY STUDENT COUNCIL LEARNS TO SERVE
The 2018-2019 Elementary Student Council includes 

two students from each class from third through fifth grades. These students were 
chosen by their peers after interested students wrote and presented a speech as to 
why they should be chosen for this important role as a student representative. 
Their first task this year has been to learn about the process of representing 
others, parliamentary procedure and the various positions of a student 
council. Future projects include fundraising, classroom presentations to 
gather feedback and forming committees to complete small projects 
to make our school a better place to learn and have fun. 

ELEMENTARY STUDENTS RECOGNIZED FOR LIVING OUT 7 MINDSETS
Dansville Elementary has enjoyed recognizing students for excellent citizenship on a monthly basis for the 
past several years. This year, in order to reinforce the 7 Mindsets that are taught each month, elementary 
students who most clearly reflect the Mindset of the month are recognized at a 7 Mindsets Awards Breakfast. 
These events highlight students who exemplified a deep understanding of the mindset of “Everything Is 
Possible” and “Passion First.”The number of students recognized has doubled in an effort to acknowledge 
even more of the excellent decisions our elementary students are making to live out the 7 Mindsets. 
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Middle School and High School Celebrations
GRAF AND HODGSON NAMED WILLIAMSTON SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB STUDENT OF THE QUARTER
Congratulations to Dansville High School seniors Preston 
Graf and Caleb Hodgson, for being recognized by the 
Williamston Sunrise Rotary Club’s Students of the Quarter. 
Both students were selected by the Dansville High School 
teachers for this award because of their outstanding 
academic work and excellent leadership skills.

DANSVILLE’S FFA COMPLETE IN 
ANNUAL BROILER CONTEST
Dansville’s FFA competed in the annual broiler contest. The 
group split into two teams and each had to care for 25 birds 
from birth until processing day. They then chose their best 
five birds to be judged on uniformity and finish. Our students’ 
birds scored a 97 percent in uniformity, which is excellent. 
Dansville represented two of 700 entries in this year’s contest.

Several of Dansville’s FFA students had outstanding 
performances at District Leadership Contest. Two teams 
received Gold Award and alternate to Regionals.
Students participating included: Gaby Ankney, Olivia 
Calderone, Lexi Krumbach, Sybella Leverton Michael 
Malthaner, Megan Sorenson Bethany Wilkins, and Levi Zeitz.

NATIONAL HONOR SOCIETY AND PALS PARTNER TO HELP
The National Honor Society and PALS partnered to prepare food baskets 
and gifts for the holidays, which were given to Aggie Family members in 
need. Thanks to everyone for who donated to our annual giving projects!

MIDDLE SCHOOL AND HIGH SCHOOL BAND STUDENTS 
PARTICIPATE IN MSBOA SOLO AND ENSEMBLE FESTIVAL
Congratulations to the Dansville Middle School and Dansville High School 
band students who participated in the MSBOA Solo and Ensemble Festival. 
These 7th and 8th grade students performed a solo or duet at the festival, where 
they received a rating and comments from a judge: Abby Flynn, Camden Graf, 
Dylan Graf, Reeghan Griffith, Sophie Hahn, Bailey Lytle, Alex Newcomb, Katie 
Meade, Halle Service, Karlie Troia, Madi Stec and Calvin VanHartesvelt.

Dansville High School’s band students also participated in the MSBOA Solo 
and Ensemble Festival. Ed Hahn, Logan Rodriguez-Robinson, Hugh Service, 
Tyler Sutfin, Elizabeth Troia and Liz Wahl earned Division 1 ratings, which 
qualified them for the State Solo & Ensemble Festival. Other students participating included: 
Megan Ahlers, Bonny Brownridge, Silvia Grice, Katelynn Karkau and Danielle Miller.

We’d like to congratulate the members of the Dansville band on their performances at the MSBOA 
District Band Festival. Each group performed three selected pieces and sight-read a selection they 
had never played for a panel of judges. This was a great learning experience for our Aggies!

DANSVILLE HOSTS PARENT INFORMATION NIGHT
Dansville’s Parent Information Night included several mini-sessions that featured a variety of 
presenters on topics including: planning for college or a trade school, using Khan Academy, 
talking with your kids about social media, learning about trends in drug use, financial aid 
for post-secondary education, and dual enrollment opportunities at the high school level.








